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The American Action Forum released research examining DACA recipients’ contributions to the U.S. economy. The research finds that each DACA recipient in the United 
States contributes an average of $109,000 a year to the GDP. Furthermore, it finds that if all employed DACA recipients were removed, U.S. GDP would shrink by $42 billion.
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